
A Holiday Message 

From Chapter President, Jon Medernach 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my warmest Holiday wishes to 

all those who support the New England iMAPS Chapter throughout the year.  

I want to give special thanks to those volunteers that give their time and 

efforts in support of the organizations mission which is communicating with 

and educating our community.   

We should all be thankful that by virtue of being part of this wonderful 

country we are among the most fortunate people on earth.  Volunteering, 

whether it is through your church or in your community is a wonderful way 

to give back and show your appreciation.  I would also like to thank all of 

those that chose a profession of service, in service to our country in the 

military and those in our community in our police and fire departments, 

thank you all. 

I hope everyone has the opportunity to enjoy family and friends this 

Christmas Season and reflect on their own good fortunes. 

Thank you and Merry Christmas, 

 

Jon Medernach, President 

iMAPS New England Chapter 
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